
October 22,2023

Hand Delivered

To: Residents of Dickson Road and Dickson Park Crescent

Dear Neighbours,

Re: cER Decision nepative on Above Ground Valve coinpound "AGVC": The Entrance to our communitv

This note is an update on the previous March 23'd letter delivered to you on the filing of our Appeal request
for the locating of the AGVC at the entr.ance to our neighbourhood. The Canadian Energy Regulator (CER)

has now denied our Appeal and a copy of that Decision is available at the Gordon Woods Homeowners'
website located at www.aordonwoods.ca.

Our Working Group are obviously very disappointed in this Decision as the role of the CER is protect the
public from the negative or lacklustre actions of the pipeline industry and we feel that the whole
communication process around the location of this AGVC at the gateway to our neighbourhood was
mishandled (and the City of Mississauga agreed with this mistake), yet the CER has denied culpability of its
operators and engineers in this whole exercise.

An appeal to the Federal Court of this Decision is possible as long as notice is given within the next 2 days
(i.e. by October 23). Our lawyer has estimated that the costs of the Appeal would be at least S10,000. While
some of our neighbours are not bothered by the nuisance AGVC location, others may be quite concerned
and wish to do anything possible to relocate the Compound - the CER originally stated that there was no
easterly limit as the where this AGVC could be located, so there were definitely alternative locations that
could have been canvassed.

Our working group is exhausted by this lengthy antagonistic process and wish to go no further however
there may be neighbours who wish to continue this fight. lf you do (considering our neighbourhood home
values, it would not be surprising) and you are prepared to contribute significantly to this Federal Court
process, please contact me immediately - if we raise the necessary funding, we will continue the fight but it
must be done very quickly. Please contact me directly by cell phone at 416-523-8000.

Should you have any questions regarding this Decision or the further appeal process, please contact one of
the members of our working group or myself.
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